
PLEASE GIVE GENEROUSLY TO CALVARY NOW! 

 “Though one may be overpowered, two can defend themselves.                                                    

A cord of three strands is not quickly broken.”  Ecclesiastes 4:12 

The Home, Calvary Christian Schools, and Church are our three strands of raising children! 

Dear Friends of CCS, 

 You can be proud of how well our Pre-K through 

12th grades have continued to learn and thrive.       

Students and families are thankful for the many 

ways the staff and school board have prepared for        

in-person learning and are thankful for the support    

of all our donors!   

 God has blessed us with new families, new tech-

nology, new curriculum, a new sign on the building, a 

new website and school has gone on successfully 

through these trying times. 

 We still have families who wish to purchase a leaf 

on the “Leaving a Legacy Tree,” and it’s not too late  

(see prototype).  A bronze leaf is $500+, a silver leaf is 

$2,500+, and a gold leaf is $5,000+.   

 Calvary provides a Christ-centered education to 

many families in our communities.  Your donation 

makes a difference in the lives of many young people 

right here at home!  Please prayerfully consider giving 

generously to this important ministry! 
 

Brad Richards                                                               
CCS Community Outreach Director 

Response from New Family Survey…“Our son is already absorbing so much great information                            

and a lot of that is faith based. He comes home and talks about Jesus or the things he learns in                                        

class outside of the academic learning and it is so gratifying as a parent.” 

Calvary Christian Schools Mission Statement: 

“PARTNERING WITH PARENTS TO EQUIP STUDENTS TOWARD PERSONAL            

EXCELLENCE AND THE PURSUIT OF GOD’S PURPOSE FOR THEIR LIVES.” 


